
Calling ALL Elves for the Christmas 
Store - Clearance Reminder 

We will be needing helpers for the Christmas Store 
on December 6th & 7th. If you are interested in 
volunteering for the Christmas Store, please check 
now to be sure your clearances are up-to-date as the 
process can take several weeks. 

More information will be coming in the upcoming 
weeks regarding the schedule and how to register to 
volunteer. If you have questions about clearances, 
please contact the Elementary school office at 
834-4169 for more information. 

Thank you all so much! 
We cannot wait to see you! 

Jessica Bolden 
Amanda Fleming 




